
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On the 4th February we are proposing to take all of the children in Reception/Year 1 

purple to Lakes and Dales co-op for a visit to have a deeper conceptual understanding 

of money. Please send your child in with £1 to spend on their trip. The children will leave 

school at 9.30am. Please send your child to school at the normal time of 8.50am. As we 

will be walking to the co-op, children will need to have a warm coat and suitable 

footwear. 

 

We also need parent volunteers, if you wish to help us on the trip please fill out the form 

below. 

 

Kindly complete the consent form below and return to school by 31st January 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Co-op visit 4th February 2019 

 

I give consent for my child ……………………………………………… Class…………………….. 

to attend the Co-op. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………….  Parent/Carer 

 

Date ……………………………………………… 

 

 

 

I ……………………..……… wish to help on the school trip on 4th February 2019 at 9.30am. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 

 

Printed…………………………………………………………………...  

 


